m Mount Hermon Baptist Church
Ener

letter - July 6,2017

Youth head for Passport this Sunday! (2016 grour)
16 a very special, fun week coming up in Greensboro, NC, where youth from all over

thr forworsi, eaming ellowahi, o spsiul growi. Pry ht ey il ave o
safe rip and rewarding time toget

July 31 August 3, 6:00 - 8:30 pm
There are only a couple items left on the donation board at chusch for you 1o select 0
provide for our ehildren to enjoy during their week of Bible learning and activities. - I
‘you cannot get o church but want o select from the list, contact Susan Prther.

egis bapro.cve,

Prayer appreciated for...
Russ Hancock, in Parham Doctors Hospital recovering from back surgery.

Heshoud gohom e oday.

Roger Mann, s in hospi

e can have visiton now, bt pl\.asc call firs

Dear Mount Hermon,
Ken and I want to thank you all for the prayer letter and the cand from the Golden
Circle Class. Your messages of care mean so much to us
Sincerely, Ken & Nancy Bass Zlli

Sumdey - ey 2017
Worship - 84
Comeimions -3 436100
Ave. weekly need - 3.970.00
Budget needs to date: $107,190.00
Contributions to date: 112,391.00







